
 

 

Let your opposition be known.  
Reasons to oppose rezoning for a Mooresville Technology Park: 

 No guarantees of a buyer/promises being fulfilled; and no clear plan 
 No ability to perform noise or light pollution studies 
 Tract requesting 500,000 gallons of water daily & are not drought 

tolerant – they could have access to town water, aquifers (well 
water), & Coddle Creek water (Don Howell Reservoir) 

 It goes against One Mooresville and 2045 Horizon Plan 
 400+ Acre “Technology Park” with estimated 1.5 million sf footprint.  

Each building roughly 300,000 sf footprint.  That equates to each 
building being an estimated 7 acres totaling 35 acres of buildings. 

 Other towns have had issues with: 
o energy use & huge price increases 
o sediment clogging well pumps 
o light and noise pollution 

 Data centers have an average lifespan of 15 to 20 years 
 Public water & sewer could bring PUDs and/or other industrial sites 
 Residential needs to stay residential and We LOVE our rural area 

SHARE YOUR “NO TO A MOORESVILLE TECHNOLOGY PARK!” BY LETTING THE 
MOORESVILLE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS KNOW THAT YOU DON’T WANT IT! 

THEN ASK FRIENDS TO DO SO TOO! 

Ways to Help 

www.nodatacentermooresvillenc.com or 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/6547
22720648967 

Email your concerns to the Board of 
Commissioners and State Officials 

Spread the word and ask them to share!  

STOP THE REZONE 



 

 

www.nodatacentermooresvillenc.com 

 

immediate needs: 

 

1. On Monday, May 5th, 2025 at 6pm, the Mooresville Board of Commissioners will meeting 
at the town hall to schedule a hearing on the Tract data center (aka Mooresville 
Technology Park) project.  Please be present, either physically or send the BOCs a 
message:  

https://mooresvillenc.gov/government/departments/town_clerk/public_comment.
php 

 

2. We are looking into having signs available for purchase or possibly asking for donations 
so that we can hand them out.  If you go to the website, that information is under the 
Ways You Can Help tab.  In the meanwhile, if you can make them and would like to 
volunteer your time, please email it to us @ no.to.MTP@gmail.com 
 

3. We are working towards making a sign you can print on paper which will be attached to 
that page as well.  If you happen to make one, we would love any and all help so please 
email it to us @ no.to.MTP@gmail.com 
 

4. If you think that the website would benefit from adding something, please email it to us 
@ no.to.MTP@gmail.com 
 

5. Sharing our Facebook page and website on social media would be greatly appreciate.  
Provide the facts about size, water usage, energy usage, noise pollution, etc.   
 

We Thank You and Together We Stand. 

 


